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From: Shane Alger <alger.shane@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, March 25, 2025 2:57 PM
To: House Judiciary Committee
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Flag Status: Completed

My name is Shane Alger of 164 Phillips St Woonsocket, RI and I firmly oppose proposed bills H5436, H5443, H5651, 
H5652, H5654, H5889, H5890, and H5891. I am a disaffiliated voter and will be voting against anyone whom 
supports or stands by idly in favor of this egregious government overstep and violation of our states 
constitution.  


